
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BALCATTA PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 Telephone:  9345 8100 Fax: 9344 3665 
 

NEWSLETTER  
 

Number:  11 27 July 2017 

 

 ART 

 WORK 



 

PRINCIPALôS PATTER 

 

Hello everyone,   

 

A big thank you to a ll our parents and grandparents  etc. , who  came along 

to our ôopen afternoonõ at the end of last term.  It was terrific to see so many 

of our parents taking the opportunity to visit their child/renõs classrooms to 

view their work and collect their semester one reports.  I would like to thank 

all our students and staff for their efforts for the wonderful presentation  in 

their classrooms art room etc.  

 

During the ôOpen Afternoonõ we also had  the Edu -Dance co ncert where 

the students from P ð5 performed beautifully.   

Many thanks to all our parents etc. for their great support ð much 

appreciated.   Thanks also to Miss Brown for teaching the students the dance 

steps etc., Miss Ridley for comparing the concert and a very special thanks 

to Ms Stewart for co -ordinating the event.  

 

We also had a cake stall run by our P & C which raised approximately 

$750.00 - a fantastic result!   Many thanks to every one for your superb cake 

making skills!!  
 

Finally, a long with our Book Week  and athletics etc.  this term, we look 

forward to our School Choir  performing at the Massed Choir Festival to  be 

held at the Perth Concert Hall  on Thursday eve ning, 21 September . 
 

Have an enjoyable weekend.  
 
 

Peter Gates  

Principal  

 

 

PHYS/ED SPORT  -  FACTION SPORT TRAINING 
 
 

Athletic training for the faction carnival  for years 1 -6 will be held on 

Mondays between 2.10 ð 3.10pm this term.  Students are to ple ase 

wear their faction colour t -shirts on this day.   

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Mural painted 
by Mrs Jasna 

Pavicic 

KINDERGARTEN/PRE - PRIMARY PROGRAM -  2018  

 

Applications for a place in ou r Kindergarten and Pre -Primary for next year are now being taken 

at the school office.  
 

KINDERGARTEN   Born between 1 July 2013 -  30 June 2014  

PRE- PRIMARY Born between 1 July 2012 -  30 June 2013  
 

CƻǊ ŀƭƭ YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ ŜƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ .ƛǊǘƘ ŎŜǊǘƛŦƛŎŀǘŜ ŀƴŘ ŀ ŎƻǇȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aŜŘƛŎŀǊŜΩǎ 
Immunisation History Statement form.  

 

(We can no longer accept a copy of the immunisation records from the purple books) 

 

Application forms and information  notes are available from the school office.  

 

 



 

 

Classroom Displays 
 óOpen Afternoonô                   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


